
From:	Brenda	Torney	
Sent:	Monday,	March	26,	2018	9:59	AM	
To:	Faculty	
Subject:	Your	TLC	news	
		
Dear	Colleagues,	

In	this	issue	of	our	TLC	News,	we’ve	decided	to	highlight	our	up-coming	TLC	Lunch	
this	Wednesday.	Michelle	Kuo,	whose	recent	publication	Reading	with	Patrick	tells	
her	story	about	teaching	in	the	Mississippi	Delta,	will	lead	our	conversation	about	
diversity	both	in	and	out	of	the	classroom.	When	asked	to	describe	what	she	
imagined	this	lunch	conversation	to	look	like,	she	sent	us	the	following:	

In	this	discussion	we'll	begin	by	reading	student	testimonies	on	issues	
including	mental	health,	race,	ethnicity,	sexuality,	and	nationality.	We'll	
brainstorm	why	they	might	feel	invisible	or	alone	at	AUP.	We	will	
take	seriously	student	complaints	that	our	faculty	lacks	people	of	color	and	
that	our	curriculum	fails	to	represent	their	full	range	of	interests,	including	
non-Western	history,	literature,	and	thought.	What	can	teachers	do	in	a	
classroom	to	create	humane	spaces	of	generative,	self-reflective	
conversation?	How	can	our	classrooms	support	students	to	create	the	
community	they	need	outside	of	it?	

Many	of	you	have	expressed	concerns	about	these	issues	at	AUP	and	an	interest	in	
discussing	them.	We’re	looking	forward	to	bringing	you	together	for	this,	and	we	
thank	Michelle	in	advance	for	providing	this	opportunity.	

Other upcoming TLC events include: 	


